
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 15th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
We have had another very busy week, including our Remembrance service, 
which was observed perfectly by our children. We also had a visit from Alan and 
Joy from the Gnosall British Legion, who spoke to the children about what 
Remembrance means. On Friday, we had an amazing time learning about 
Children in Need and of course, watching Paddy complete his amazing 300-mile 
bike ride on a chopper! The children found his efforts very inspiring! Thank you 
for all of your donations to this worthy cause. 
from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
This week’s honours 

were won by Lichfield 
and Canterbury! 

Well done everyone! 

 

Santa Dash 
There is still timer to sign up for our Santa 
Dash Fun Run, which will take place on 30th 
November – what a way to mark the start 
of the festive season! 

10.30am start from school! 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/childrens-

santa-fun-run-tickets-1043031143227  
 

 

Stars of the Week! 

 

Class Dojo Winners! 
These children have been working really hard 
in their lessons to earn their dojos! Well done!  

 

 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=15126
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/childrens-santa-fun-run-tickets-1043031143227
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/childrens-santa-fun-run-tickets-1043031143227
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=15126


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Date  Event 

18th November  Football tournament – boys am (Y5/6) 
Football tournament – girls pm (Y5/6) 

22nd November Non-uniform day for chocolate donations 

29th November  Non-uniform day for bottle donations 

30th November  Santa Dash for children 

6th December  Christmas Fayre 3.30 – 5.30pm 

11th December  KS1 Nativity 2pm and 5.30pm performances 

12th December  Santa’s Grotto (Bee Active) 

Christmas Jumper Day! 

18th December  Panto trip - Telford 

 
 
 

 
  Foodbank Delivery 
Our head boy and girl helped Miss Ashton to deliver our harvest collection to the Rising 
Brook foodbank in Stafford. Thank you so much for your kind donations! 

  



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Remembrance Day 

 

 

 

 

 


